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John says that any building concerns go through FMX and facilities then deals with those issues
with safety being the priority.

Building well lit inside and out. Neighbors were complaining about building lights over night, so
those lights are now on a timer.

The fence surrounding the building, the walkway and handicap ramp have been replaced.

All heating units throughout the building have condensation pumps built in with filters. The filters
get checked/cleaned/changed every 4 months as needed.

Discussed staff satisfaction with CPR/First Aid/AED training being offered on a professional
development day. Sarah states that the union also received positive feedback about this. She
said that other schools were interested in having this option and wondered if we could do an
SAU wide option. I explained that we are limited to approximately 16 staff members per training
related to the number of manikins that are available from Hampton Fire Department.

Maureen discussed some concerns with hot water in the kitchen. John will address this.
Maureen also asking if the CPR/First Aid/AED class were offered to staff in food services. I
explained that the classes are offered to all staff members. The priority has been given to those
who attend Field Trips with First Aid/CPR/AED training being mandatory.


